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This is a preliminary draft of the proposal to authorize DNR to administer a brownfield
revolving loan program using federal funds. Please review the draft carefully. It is
possible that there should be two appropriations for repayments: one for repayments
of loans made with funds received by DNR directly from EPA and one for repayments
of loans made with funds received by DNR from other governmental entities who are
having DNR administer the federal funds.

I believe that the federal program requires a state match. Is there a DNR
appropriation from which that match can be provided?
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